
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2022 MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
This month we will be hearing from: 

Sharen Walsh, P.E., AMPE 
 

Title: 

Port of Alaska Modernization Program 
 

 

 

 

Sharen Walsh is the Director of the Port of Alaska Modernization Program (PAMP).   She joined the Port 

as Deputy Director in 2014 and has been serving as the PAMP Director since 2019.     

Sharen is a lifelong Alaskan.  She has a bachelor’s degree in civil engineering from the University of Notre 

Dame and is a registered civil engineer.  She has 43 years of experience in design engineering, 

construction management, and construction contracting in both the public and private sectors.  In 

addition to her work at the Port, her project experience includes: housing, water, and sewer work in 

rural Alaska; defense contracting projects on Joint Base Elmendorf Richardson and on the Aleutian 

Islands of Adak and Shemya; and roads and drainage projects in the Municipality of Anchorage.   

 

WHEN: January 12, 2022   1200 - 1300 
 

WHERE:    Microsoft Team Meeting 

 Please refer to the Branch Website for the meeting link or to the meeting 

 notice email. 


